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30th June 2021 

Dear Parents,  

 
I am delighted to inform you that, we are hoping to be running breakfast club again, for 
all children, from September.  The club will be run by Mrs. Ireland and Ms Servant, and 

will be open between the hours of 8am – 8.50am every day.  Children from Reception to 
Year 6 will be able to attend.   

 

Breakfast will be served from our curriculum kitchen from 8am when the children will be 
provided with a good choice of healthy food such as:  

 Cereal 
 Toast with a choice of spreads 
 Yogurts 
 Fruit 

 And occasionally Crumpets, Pancakes, Croissants and Pain au Chocolat 

After they have eaten, the children will be taken to the library where a range of activities 
will be set up.  Activities may include: 

 Drawing or colouring in 
 Lego or craft 
 Table top games 

 Choose a selection of books from the library  
 TT Rockstars/Numbots on the computers 
 Watching a DVD 

In good weather the children may be taken to play outside. 

The cost of the breakfast club will be £4.50 per day and we ask that you pay half term in 
advance.   

The club can be used for ad-hoc use, but only if sufficient provision is available. The fee 
for this is £5 and will be payable on the day. 

We are asking parents to register their children and state which days they wish to 
attend.   Please complete the Registration Form and either hand into the office or email 
office@lavant.w-sussex.sch.uk 

 

We hope this additional provision will help your child to have a healthy and enjoyable 

start to the day. 

Kind regards, 

 
 

 Headteacher: Mr Adrian King B.A Hons (QTS)  NPQH 
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